
 

 

Ref: OSHE 036/21  
 
CIRCULAR 32 
 
25 September 2021 
 
Staff and Students  
 
COVID-19: #ResilientNUS PLEDGE   
 
Dear Colleagues and Students  

 
1. As Singapore moves towards COVID-19 resilience, we must remain vigilant and do 

our part to protect ourselves and our community. With the rise in COVID-19 community 
cases, student leaders from our Halls of Residence and Residential Colleges have 
spearheaded a ground-up initiative to urge their respective communities to be socially 
responsible across our campuses.  

 
2. In solidarity with this effort and incorporating ideas as well as inputs from our student 

leaders, NUS has developed a Statement of Commitment for us to affirm as a 
community that we will: 

 
• Observe the prevailing safe distancing and safe management measures 
• Update our health and vaccination status through uNivUS 
• Conduct self-swab ART Fast and Easy Test  
• Use TraceTogether and NUSafe  
• Be socially responsible and see a doctor if unwell 

 
3. Everyone – students, staff and faculty – has an important role to play in ensuring the 

collective health and safety of the NUS community. This remains the highest priority in 
keeping our campuses safe. In upholding our shared standards, we would like to invite 
the NUS community to take the #ResilientNUS Pledge:  

 

#ResilientNUS Pledge 

  

• I, as a member of the NUS community, pledge to uphold our community standards 
for safety and good health. 

• I recognise that I have the responsibility to play an important role in helping to 
prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

• I will commit to monitor my health, be safe and responsible in my social interactions, 
and reject misinformation to protect one another especially the elderly and 
vulnerable. 

• I will be vigilant in masking up, observe personal hygiene and comply with safe 
management measures, including updating my vaccination status and weekly test 
results. 

• I pledge to do my part in protecting the NUS community, so that together we can 
work towards a stronger NUS and achieve an enriching and meaningful university 
life. 

 
You can take the #ResilientNUS Pledge via the uNivUS app. 

Or click here to take pledge (login required) 
 

(Refer to Annex for details) 

 

https://emergency.nus.edu.sg/pledge


 

 

 
4. We encourage all students, staff and faculty to take personal and collective 

responsibility and demonstrate your support in the fight against COVID-19.  
 

5. If you have further questions, please check with the management office of your faculty, 
school or department, or email COVID-19@nus.edu.sg. 

 
 
Dr Peck Thian Guan 
Senior Director 
Office of Safety, Health and Environment 

 
   
 

Stay updated: 

• NUS circulars, FAQs, emergency contact numbers, as well as useful links on the COVID-19 situation 
are available at emergency.nus.edu.sg.  

• The latest NUS-related news, research and commentaries on COVID-19 are available here. 

• Please refer to the Ministry of Health for the latest information on the COVID-19 situation in Singapore. 

 
 
 
  

mailto:COVID-19@nus.edu.sg
https://emergency.nus.edu.sg/
https://news.nus.edu.sg/covid-19-news/
https://www.moh.gov.sg/covid-19


 

 

Annex  
 
Option 1: Click on the new #ResilientNUS Pledge icon in uNivUS.  
 

 
 
 
Option 2: Click here, or on the #ResilientNUS Pledge image on the Emergency Website 
(https://emergency.nus.edu.sg). You will be required to login with your NUSNet credentials. 
 

  

https://emergency.nus.edu.sg/pledge
https://emergency.nus.edu.sg/

